
Legal Advertisement: 

 

The public hearing has been canceled and will be rescheduled for a later date. 

 

More details to follow. 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Ambridge Area Board of School Directors will hold a public 

hearing on Wednesday, May 8, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. in the Ambridge Area High School Auditorium, 

909 Duss Avenue, Ambridge, PA 15003 regarding the Baden Academy Charter School’s request 

to renew their Charter Agreement.  There will be a 30 day public comment period following the 

hearing.  

 

Members desiring to speak shall be required to sign up in advance. Please contact June Mueller 

at jmueller@ambridge.k12.pa.us in order to inform the district of a desire to speak. Members of 

the public will be permitted to speak for up to three minutes.   
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